OlIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
-er P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

I know you are enjoying all that nice wet Oregon climate and
I'm sure you can hardly wait to get back to thig bone~dry country! Our

drought here still hasn't broken and the winds ang dust in the bean valley
have been hellaceous,

Give my regards to Mrs, Parnell.

Sincerely
M Sy
E. A, CHAVEZ
. Cil & Gas Inspector
~ Enel,
EAC/ga



